
Dear teqball family, dear friends,

We hope this finds you all in good health. 

We are delighted to share with you this special anniversary edition of our monthly FITEQ newsletter, 
marking one year since its inception. 

Over the last year, and more importantly during these recent difficult times, it has been our pleasure 
to keep the teqball family engaged with stories about the inspiring activities of our 75 National 
Federations around the world. 

So much incredible work happens every day in our global teqball community that it is not possible 
to capture it all in our monthly newsletters. But from the bottom of our hearts we would like to 
take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for being a driving force behind the global 
growth of teqball. In particular, we would like to say a special thank you to our National Federations 
for providing the platform for the sport to grow organically in their respective countries.

Without your support, the activities showcased in this one year anniversary newsletter would 
simply not have been possible. From launching the SQILLER app at the Web Summit in Lisbon in 
November 2019, to announcing teqball’s inclusion at the 2021 Asian Indoor and Martial Arts 
Games in May 2020, it has been an amazing journey. We are still only at the beginning and there 
is so much more to come. 

Through our monthly newsletters in English over the last 12 months, French in the last 2 editions 
and in Arabic and Spanish from this edition onwards, we have and will continue to highlight the 
stories of emotion, passion, ambition, inclusivity, skill and enjoyment of teqball that have created 
this global movement. 

We know that we have a long way to go, but with your continued passion and determination, 
together we can continue to achieve our shared goals and keep pushing boundaries. We look 
forward to sharing your stories of inspiration over the next 12 months and remember that FITEQ is 
always here to support you in any way that we can.

Yours sincerely, 
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